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 Sophie Hedworth COMMNT2015/3734/P 10/07/2015  16:35:09 Dear Ms Chivers,

Regarding the creation of a plant room, with louvered ventilation openings, within the top of the central 

tower of Imperial Works, please could you ask the developers to clarify whether this will house Air 

Conditioning units only or will it contain other types of equipment?

As already outlined in my previously submitted objections to you regarding Imperial Works 

Application Reference 2014/7951/P, having lived in Ryland Road since 1986, I know that any noise 

emanating from the roof of Imperial Works sounds amplified and echoes, due to the height and 

orientation of the building.

An earlier change of use at nearby Ryland House has blighted Ryland Road with a very loud 

cooling/ventilation fan, sited at street level, facing towards the residential terraces, which is noisy and 

unpleasant, particularly during hot or humid weather.

To avoid a similar situation arising from the Imperial Works refurbishment, I seek reassurance that any 

sound generated from Air Conditioning or any other equipment permanently housed in the new plant 

room, will be quiet and unobtrusive in order to avoid any further loss of amenity to myself and other 

residents living nearby.

Thank you for considering these concerns, I would be grateful if you would raise them with those 

parties responsible for this new application.

Yours faithfully

Sophie Hedworth

29 Ryland Road

London

NW5 3EH
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